
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
  
as announced, in these days we are completing the set up of the classrooms prepared for 
the use of the new Webex platform for distance learning. 
 
Starting from tomorrow, for all Professors and students, the assignment of the relative 
licenses will begin, the operation will be completed in a few days. Simultaneously each 
user will receive a notification email from CISCO. 
Professors will receive an invitation to participate in online training events that will take 
place next week. 
Students will receive operational instructions on how to use the new platform. 
  
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
  
Best regards 
Ferruccio Resta 
 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


